
PUBLIC NOTICE ON TARRIFS
A notice is hereby given to all bidders that in terms of the 

provisions of Treasury Regulation 7.3.1, as of the 1st April 2025 
Provincial Treasury has increased the tariffs for the sale of bid 

bulletins and bid documents as follows:

Kindly note that the bid documents are also available free of charge on the 
etender portal (http://www.etender.gov.za), and the bid bulletin is also 

available on the Provincial  Treasury's website (http://treasury.mpg.gov.za)
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